May 3, 2019
Dear Parents,
Time continues to zip right on by!  Only 19 days of school left!
Next week we will continue our addition unit in Math, and in Science we will be doing a short unit on plants.  Would someone be willing to donate a small bag of potting soil for us?  We would like to plant some seeds!  Please comment on this post if you could help with this donation. We will need it by Wednesday. Thank you!
Today I am sending a hard copy of the Lady of the Lake field trip permission slip home with each student.  I will also send it to you through Seesaw, as well as uploading it to our website. Please be sure to return it by Monday, May 20th. (Just FYI… the cooks have indicated that the school provided sack lunch that day will consist of a pizza "lunchable". It will contain: flat bread, sauce, cheese, string cheese, cookie, carrots, ranch cup, fruit, and milk.) Please mark on the form if your child will be eating a school sack lunch or if you will be providing a lunch for them at the park.
Next week, Friday, May 10, is Food Service Workers Appreciation day and the cooks at our school will be dressing up as superheroes. Students and staff are going to join them!  Your child may dress up as a superhero if they wish.
Next week:
Monday, May 6:  R-rainbow day- wear lots of colors!
Tuesday, May 7: Q-quiet reading day- bring a favorite book from home
Wednesday, May 8: P-Pete the Cat- we will read books and eat popcorn
Thursday, May 9: O-orange day- wear something orange
Friday, May 10:  N-necklace day- we will make a necklace at school (Superhero Day, too!)
Looking Ahead:
Thursday, May 16- Kindergarten music program 6:40 PM (5th Grade will also be hosting the Lion’s Lounge restaurant where they will be serving supper from 5:00-6:30 that evening in the little lunchroom.)
Monday, May 27- Memorial Day-No school 
Tuesday, May 28- Lady of the Lake field trip
Friday, May 31- Last day of school with a 2:00 dismissal
[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a wonderful weekend!                                 Mrs. Streblow
